
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.155 
Released – 12 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 7 September 2022 requesting information regarding brain 
cancer treatment. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1. How many patients have been treated for glioblastoma brain cancer in the last 12 
months, in your trust/ health board? 
 
2. Which consultant is the nominated medical lead for the treatment or referral of 
glioblastoma brain cancer? 
 
3.Does your trust/ health board treat all referred glioblastoma brain cancer cases, or are 
they referred to different centre's? If so, which treatment centre(s) are they referred to? 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide cancer treatment; therefore 
we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 
 


